NOTICE

14-p8-2021

Regarding reopening of school for the classes 5th to 12th.

Dear parents and guardians

1)  The school reopens from 16th August onwards for the classes 9th
to 12th

2)  Students and Guardians are informed to follow SOP issued by
State Government for which students are strictly informed to put
face mask and bring a water drinking water bottle and 50ml

sanitizer.
Class routine has already been uploaded in website.
Teaching will be conducted in both offline and online mode.

School timing is from 8 AM. To 2:10 PM.

PRINCIPAL




